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Full Name: Caryleen Gunderman

Email Address: gundermancari@gmail.com

Phone Number: 913-406-4982

Bill Number: HB 2299 

Position: Opponent 

Date of Hearing: Tuesday, February 11, 2025, 1:30 PM

Written Testimony 

HB 2299 is not about anti-semitism. It is about the continuance of silencing Pro-Palestinian voices, and
continues in the tradition of "unwavering" support of Israel. This bill is dangerous to our freedom of
speech and is about criminalizing voices that are against perpetual Israeli violence, not anti Jewish
voices. Stop using our tax dollars to silence us and to fund a genocide. The history of the decades of
murder and destruction to Gaza and the Palestinian people is nothing short of genocide and is nowhere
close to antisemitisim.

I oppose this bill and urge you to vote against it.

Sincerely a concerned Kansan, 

Caryleen M. Gunderman
913-406-4982 | gundermancari@gmail.com
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